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Smashing SATS Scores! 
 
Huge congratulations to our wonderful Y6 pupils 
who worked so hard and got the results that they 
rightly deserved. 
 
Our overall scores for reaching the expected 
level (scoring 100+) 
 

 Maths 97% 

 Reading 83% 

 Writing 93% 

 Combined 77% 
 

All of these scores are well above the National 
Average scores and also well above Warrington 
Average scores too. 
 
We are exceptionally proud that not only is 
‘Learning Fun’ at Culcheth Community Primary, 
but that we offer a wide range of extra-curricular 
activities but also that our children score highly in 
external tests. 
 
Summer Fair 
 
Thank you to everyone who so generously 
donated to our chocolate, bottle and general 
tombola. We are always overwhelmed by the 
amount of donations received that allows us to 
have very successful summer fairs. 
 
Logo 
 
An email was sent out with our new updated 
logo.  We have recently realised that some of our 
uniform suppliers were using their own style of 
logo we are keen to make sure that in the future 
the same logo is used. 
We have just slightly changed the font on the 
logo to make it more ‘readable’ and more up to 
date. 
If you have any feedback, please let us know. 
There will be a gradual transition to the new logo 
as new uniform is purchased, as the change is 
very minimal this should not cause any issues. 

 
Tempest Photos 
 
The order has now been sent 
 
We are now unable to process any more 
orders. If you need to send an order, please 
send it directly to Tempest. Unfortunately these 
will incur a delivery charge. 
 
Monday 10th July Sports Award Evening 
 
This Monday it is the Warrington annual sports 
award evening. We have been nominated in 
many categories and wish everyone involved all 
the best. 
Coach of the year- Mr Driver 
Volunteer of the year- Gaz Scott 
Team of the year- Our running team 
Individual sport award- Ella Mitchell 
Individual sport award- Rosie Monks 
School of the year 
 
Attendance – w/e 7th July 2017 
 

Reception 92.3% 

Year 1 94.7% 

Year 2 96.7%  

Year 3 93.7%  

Year 4 97.1% 

Year 5 96.3%  

Year 6 92.0% 

Average 94.7%  

Reward when average is 98% or more 

 
 
Diary dates 

7.7.17 Sports Day 

7.7.17 Summer Fair 

11.7.17 Rounders Festival 

13.7.17 Woolston Rugby Festival 

18.7.17 Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

21.7.17 Y6: Leavers assembly 

21.7.17 School closes for Summer 2.15pm 

  

6.9.17 School reopens for the new term 

 



 
 
Winning Gymnastic Team! 
 
Jessica (Y4) Ella (Y5) Halle and Ella (Y6) 
represented Warrington in the Cheshire finals at 
Ellesmere Port on Wednesday. A special mention 
to Ella Mitchell who came 3rd overall with her 
floor and vault scores. 
 
 
Bradshaw race 
 
The Year 2 and Year 3 running team did 
exceptionally well at the Bradshaw relay race on 
Wednesday. It was some of the children's first 
ever competitive race. Out of 12 schools we 
came 3rd.  
 
Special mention to Miley P who ran 2 laps! 
 
 
We are hoping to see more and more children 
participating in the Junior Park Run at the Orford 
Hub every Sunday at 9am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 


